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I STRONGLY OBJECT TO POLICY W4 LAND AT BROOKLANDS FARM  
   
More housing will not benefit the residents of Whitstable in any shape or form, on the contrary the new houses will 
only bring more people moving into the area. 1400 new homes on top of the hundreds of houses already being built, 
some of which appear to have stalled, is just too much!  
   
More housing brings with it more strain on the already “broken” water and sewage system. As well as putting more 
strain on the schools, the Doctors surgeries, the roads, policing of which there is currently very little, and adding to 
the pollution. People come to the sea for fresh air, not car fumes and sewage on the beach.  
   
More housing will greatly impact the local wildlife and insects, and will turn Whitstable into just another ugly 
concrete jungle.  
   
With the impact on the sewage and other utilities that are already at breaking point, the local economy will suffer as 
many of our local traders are aiming their goods at holidaymakers who will no longer have a reason to visit.  
   
With regards  
Robert L Mienes  
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